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May 25, 2004

ALL AGREEMENT STATES, MINNESOTA, PENNSYLVANIA

INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION ON RADIOLOGICAL PROTECTION REQUEST FOR
COMMENT ON DRAFT REPORT ON PROTECTION AGAINST RADIATION EXPOSURE IN
THE AFTERMATH OF A TERRORIST/NUCLEAR ATTACK (STP-04-039)

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is informing the Agreement States that the
International Commission on Radiological Protection (ICRP) has issued a draft ICRP report
entitled, "Protection Against Radiation Exposure in the Aftermath of a Terrorist/Nuclear Attack,"
for public comment. The draft report (134 pages) may be found on the ICRP web site at
http://www.icrp.org/draft_protect.asp. ICRP is requesting public ‘comments on this document by
August 6, 2004.

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me on 301-415-3340
or the individual named below.

POINT OF CONTACT: Patricia L. Eng INTERNET: PLE@NRC.GOV
TELEPHONE: (301) 415-7206 FAX: (301) 415-3502
/RA by Cardelia H. Maupin for/

Paul H. Lohaus, Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs

This information request has been approved by OMB 3150-0029, expiration 06/30/04. The estimated burden per
response to comply with this voluntary collection is approximately 6 hours. Forward any comments regarding the burden estimate to
the Information and Records Branch (T-6F33), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001, and to the
Paperwork Reduction Project (3150-0029), Office of Management and Budget, Washington, DC 20503. If a document does not
display a currently valid OMB control number, the NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a
collection of information.
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